
Subject: RE: Update: Sec�on 61 Sec�on Liaison

From: "Mun, Jenny" <JMun@nas.edu>

Date: 4/18/2017 4:33 PM

To: 'Anthony James' <aajames@uci.edu>

CC: Dick Wi�er <wi�err@msu.edu>, Fred Gould <fred_Gould@ncsu.edu>, rhodellv

<rhodellv@uci.edu>

Dear Dr. James, 

Thank you for the update. We've let the liaison staff know.

Thanks to Dr. Witter for his years of service.

Best wishes, Jenny

-----Original Message-----
From: Anthony James [mailto:aajames@uci.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 4:31 PM
To: Mun, Jenny
Cc: Dick Witter; Fred Gould; rhodellv
Subject: Update: Section 61 Section Liaison

Hello Jenny,

After long and productive service, Dr. Richard  Dick Witter will be stepping down as the 
Section 61 liaison after his final report at the annual meeting. Dr. Fred Gould has 
graciously agreed to step into this role.

Best,

Tony
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